
 

 

 

   Second Grade News 
         September 28, 2015 
 

 

                   In the News: Important Dates: 
*In reading we continued to read about the 

Superkids who are planting bulbs. We really 
worked on nouns and verbs this week.  
Please go over this with your child at home.  
Give him/her a sentence and ask what the 
noun/verb is.  New Memory Words: show, 
now, work, first, down, many, about, over, 
before, would, could 
 
*In math we will continue our unit on 
Addition Strategies.  Please continue to 
have your child work on addition/ 
subtraction facts at home EVERY NIGHT!! 
 
*In science we will be talking about apples.  
We will talk about the stages in which 
these grow. If you could send in an apple 
for us to study, that would be great!  
 
*We will continue talking about different 
types of communities in Social Studies. On 
Oct. 16th the 2nd grade is going to go on a 

field trip to tour different places of business 
in Eagle River. It’s going to be awesome!  
 
*Student of the Week-Jordyn 

Monday, Sept. 28- Send in 1 apple (if 
you can) 
Thursday, Oct. 1- Pines Pride assembly 
at 8:30. Please have your child wear their  
Pines Pride t-shirt 
Friday, Oct. 2-  Library books are due 
back 
 
 
 
*I have now created a class Facebook 
account.  Please friend us as 
Saltenberger’s Stars. I will then move 
you into our private group-
Satenberger’s Second Grade Stars. 
**If you’d be available on Oct. 16 and 
would like to come with us on our 
field trip to Eagle River, please send a 
note or email to let me know.  I can 
take 2 parents.   
*** Please remember to send a 
HEALTHY snack for your child for 
snack time-fruit, cereal, granola bars, 
crackers, etc.  Thanks!!! 
 
  
          Have a great week!!! 
            - Mrs. Saltenberger 



 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


